
Dog and Cat Rescue Samui  
Brigitte Gomm
112/35 Moo 6 Bophut
Koh Samui, 84320 Suratthani
Tel: 077 413 490
Mobile: 081 893 94 43 
E-mail: info@samuidog.org
Website: www.samuidog.org

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,  September 2011

Every day we have cases like Bondy (pictures below) coming through the DRCS-gates. Due to the fact that 
more and more people on the island know about us and our services, the number of phone calls reporting 
injured or sick animals is constantly on the increase. It’s always been our goal to help as many stray dogs 
and cats in need of medical support as possible so therefore we need people to report those cases to us.  

Getting people to know about the DRCS has always been part of our work and we are glad that all the 
awareness-efforts are finally paying off. All it takes is a phone call to the DRCS- after for example 
witnessing a dog being hit by a car or if you happen to see an injured dog/cat in need of immediate help.  

Bondy was badly hit by a car this August and received immediate 
treatment at the DRCS.

After less than 3 weeks at the DRCS (picture above was taken 
on the 19.9.11), Bondy was ready to return home.

A very Special ThankYou goes to Rebekah Hope from Australia who has collected an amazing amount of 
12,000 Australian Dollars (384,000 Baht) with her Charity book for the DRCS. The timing for this generous 
donation couldn’t have been better since our old Minibus is about to fall apart. Thanks to our presidents’ 
connection in Chiang Mai, we were lucky to get a great offer for a second hand Minivan (7years old). Due to  
the floods in Northern Thailand, we haven’t been able to pick up the new Van yet but the excitement is  
huge!
Operation list August 2011

DOG (FEMALE) DOG (MALE) CAT (FEMALE) CAT (MALE) OTHER TOTAL
96 11 15 7 8 137

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes

Brigitte
and the DRCS - Team




































































































